
Connecticut believes that it is reasonable to expect an employee to identify an absence as FMLA when it is for 
a previously identified and qualified reason. However, the failure to do so cannot be the basis for delaying or 
denying the leave, as long as the employee gives timely verbal notice or some other form of notice. This is the 
case even if the notice does not comply with the employer’s procedures.  


